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CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME 

  

On 23 November 2017, Shark Mitigations Systems Limited (ASX:SM8) advised that a resolution 
had been passed by Shareholders at the Company’s 2017 Annual General Meeting to change the 
name of the Company to SMART MARINE SYSTEMS LIMITED. 
 
The change of Company name process has now been completed and the Australian Securities 
and Investments Commission have recorded the change of Company name effective from 29 
November 2017. 
 
The change of name on the ASX will take effect from the commencement of trading on 
Wednesday, 13 December 2017. 
 
 
 
Ends.  
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Mr David McArthur 
Company Secretary 
Shark Mitigation Systems Ltd 
Tel: 1300 524 392 
 
Julia Maguire 
Director 
The Capital Network  
julia@thecapitalnetwork.com.au 
Tel: +61 419 815 386 
 
 
 
	


